Dear Co-chairs Demerol and Powers, and members of the Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction,

| am Richard Barnhart and live in Eugene Oregon. | am writing you in support of House Bill 2020. | am
sure that you are all aware that we do not have any more time to spare in taking action to reduce
carbon dioxide emissions into our air. It is no longer reasonable to claim that climate change is not
caused by humans. HB 2020 mandates actions which would be effective in reducing Oregon’s carbon
emissions. If passed, it would make Oregon a leader in the nation in taking actions to address this
existential threat to our planet.

Richard Barnhart
3320 Bardell Ave
Eugene, OR



